Nacton Village Hall Annual Report May 2022

Activity levels are slowly picking up in the village hall but some regular hirers have not yet returned. At this rate we can probably break even on an ongoing basis but would struggle to undertake major improvements or repairs.
However there is some very good news in the shape of the decision by Nacton Bucklesham Under 5s to increase their offering to include some afternoon sessions. This will increase the use of the hall but more importantly it will increase the appeal to working parents and thereby the long term viability of the group. The trustees of the hall are keen to support their counterparts at the NBU5s in their endeavours.
Meanwhile we have continued our work to produce a long term development plan for the hall. The following desires have been identified
· To increase the size of the kitchen
· To make better use of the stage space
· To revamp the rear room to improve the viability of the NBU5s
To this end we have secured the services of an architect, pro bono, paid for by the lottery fund via the Suffolk CC/ CAS "Pro Help" scheme who will draw up some plans for discussion present and future users of the hall.
